
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 9th September 2024 
 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Headteachers Award – this is a new award to be presented in Friday assembly to 
recognise exemplary contributions to our school values and ethos. The first 
Headteacher Award will be given to…..  Flynn K Class 6LB. Parents/carers are invited 
to our celebration assembly next Friday 13th September. Please arrive from 2.05pm 
for a 2.10pm start. 
 
A polite reminder to please try to confirm end of day arrangements with children 
prior to coming in to school. We fully appreciate emergencies can happen, please 
can you email the school office with any changes to end of day arrangements as 
soon as possible and ideally no later than 3pm on the day. 
 
Lunch menu – week 2 
 
Thursday – School photographer is in school. 
 
 
 

 
Fundraising 
 

 
Asda Rewards App now have a School Cashpot. This comes at no cost to parents. 
Asda donate 0.5% of the cost of your shop to school and the school also gets £1 for 
everyone who signs up. Please sign up for our school if you shop at Asda, this will 
really help us to continue raising money for us to improve our school playground. 

 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 2nd September 2024 
3B –  100%               3W –  100% 
 
It has been a wonderful start to year 3, the children have adapted to a new routine 
effortlessly and we are very proud of them. The highlights of our week have been 
music and art lessons. We have been amazed by the children's incredible maths 
knowledge.  
 
Please find attached a few important dates for the upcoming half term. If you have 
any questions please don't hesitate to ask Mr Williams or Mrs Beesley after school, 
on the morning gate or ask for an appointment via the office. 
 
Tuesday 17th September Movie Night 3.30 - 5.30pm 
Wednesday 18th Y3 Welcome Phone Calls 1-3.30pm 
Thursday 10th October Hello Yellow Day 
Tuesday 22nd October - Halloween Disco 
 
Kind regards  
 
Mr Williams and Mrs Beesley 
 
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 13th September. Please arrive at 2:05pm 
for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
3C 
Penny 
Charlie 
Evelyn 
 
 
3W 
Martha 
Samuel 
Jenson 
 
 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 2nd September 2024 
4K – 95.37%               4T – 99.14% 
 
What a fabulous first week back we have had in Year 4! The children have really 
impressed us with their behaviour and attitudes to learning and we are really looking 
forward to the year ahead. Year 4 will have PE lessons on a Tuesday and should 
come to school in their PE kits. Please can we ask that all PE kits and bags are 
named so we can make sure any lost items are returned to them. Long hair should 
also be tied back please for health and safety reasons. A quick reminder that 4K will 
be going swimming week beginning 16th September, further details to follow. 
 
Thanks.  
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss Thomas 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 13th September. Please arrive at 2:05pm 
for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
 
4K 
Emilia 
Adam 
Ezra 
 
 
 
4T 
Betsy 
Paisley  
Ruby D 
 
 
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 2nd September 2024 
5W –  97.5%               5WO –  89.58% 
 



It has been a great first week and we have been thrilled with the Year 5 children.  
 
Next week, for those who have signed up, it is Bikeability - please check your emails 
for which day your child is cycling. Also, please have them wear the appropriate 
clothing for our lovely British weather.  
 
Miss Worthington and Ms Webster  
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 13th September. Please arrive at 2:05pm 
for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
5W 
Olivia S 
Isabel J 
Phoebe P 
 
 
5WO 
Haydn S 
Jacob Mc 
Alex L 
 
 

 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 2nd September 2024 
6LB –  95.37%               6M –  100% 
 
On Thursday, children will be having their individual photographs. Siblings will be 
welcome to have their photographs taken if they are from other schools between 
8.30am-9.00am. 
 
If you are taking an entrance exam in the next few weeks, we would like to wish 
you all the very best of luck. It's clear to see the hard work and dedication you have 
put into your practice papers and we hope you go into the tests knowing how 
amazing you are.  
 
As you sit these tests, remember that they are just one part of the journey towards 
your future. While they are important, they do not define you or your abilities. Your 
potential is vast and there are many ways to demonstrate what you are capable of 
beyond a test paper. 
 
We want to assure you that no matter which school you end up going to, it will be 
the one that suits you best. Each school has its own strengths and unique 
opportunities. Wherever you go, you will have the chance to thrive and grow, 
building on the strong foundation you have developed during your time in 
Brackenwood. 
 
So, as you sit down to tackle those tests, remember to stay calm and focused. Take 
your time; read each question carefully and trust in your abilities.  
 
We have every confidence that you will do yourselves proud and that you will 
flourish in whichever secondary school you attend. Keep believing in yourself; keep 
working hard and remember that your potential is limitless! 
 
Good luck - we are rooting for each and every one of you. 



 
Warm regards, 
 
The Year 6 team 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 13th September. Please arrive at 2:05pm 
for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
6LB 
Helen H 
Harriyson D 
Ciara O 
 
 
 
6M 
Luca W 
Mollie W 
Millie P 
 
 

 

 


